December 21, 2000

Customer Service Representative

Fidelity Investments

P.O. Box 770001

Cincinnati, OH 45277-0002
Dear Sirs:

The Lynde & Harry Bradley Foundation (TIN: 39-6037928) made an excess contribution in the amount of $665.00 to account #T090486986 during the year 2000.  This excess amount should be redesignated as a contribution in 2001.  Please contact Cynthia Friauf at (414) 291-9915 if you have any questions or need additional information regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,

Robert N. Berkopec

Chief Financial Officer

cc:  Cynthia Friauf
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